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15th September, 195u.'7’

Messre. Lloyd's Reglster of 3hipping,
104 Commonwesl th Buillding,
Adderley Street, CAPE TOWN.

W

Dear Birs,

We are in receipt of your letter of the 7th
instent regsrding Boller Survey of 8.7, "BORELLA" and we
confirm that this ship has been withdrawn from Lloyd'e
cleseificstion st Owners request, es ig the case of all
our vessels.

Youre falthfully,

p.p. THE NATIONAL TRAWLING AND FISHING
COMPANY LIMITED,

(sgd) A. T. HARRISON,
SECRETARY .
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